
PLANNING BOARD 

MEETING 
 

March 11, 2021 
 
PLACE: Weare Town Office Building 
TIME: 7:00 PM 

 
AGENDA 

 
Conceptual discussion:  Matthew Bombaci, Project Manager for Bohler to 
discuss a proposed retail store at 455 South Stark Highway. The proposed use is 
permitted-by-right in the Commercial District.  Site Plan Review is anticipated 
through the Planning Board 
 
 
Continuation of Site plan application for Safelystor LLC for property on 424 South 

Stark Highway, Tax Map 109, and Lot 8. The application is to construct one storage unit 
(115x40) and to reduce the outside storage area. The property is in the Commercial 
District.  
 

 

. 

APPOINTMENTS   of Officers on the March 25th meeting 

 

MINUTES   3 sets:  Jan 28, Feb. 25, & Feb 27th Site walk Minutes 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
Anyone interested in attending this hearing/meeting via Zoom please send an email 
request to: nbolton@weare.nh.gov or kdearborn-luce@weare.nh.gov 
 
COVID guidelines prevent us from holding our meeting in the building, we recommend 
you contact Kelly Dearborn-Luce, the Land Use Coordinator at 603-529-2250 prior to 
the zoom meeting for more information.   
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